



Hi!

I'm Miss Smith and I teach the lovely children in Year 2 along with Miss Shryane.

It has been a busy week so far with lots of great things happening in school. Year 1 had a fantastic trip to the zoo - even in the cold and rain!

We have also had Red Nose Day where we have had the chance to raise money for a fantastic charity. I have enjoyed reading all of the jokes that have been sent in!



Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 performed a lovely assembly for their mums to tell them just how special they are all year round.

Have a safe weekend and Happy Mother's Day to all of our brilliant mums.

Don't forget to put your clocks forward 1 hour on Sunday morning.

Miss Smith Year 2 Class Teacher





We would like to thank everyone for all the generous donations you have made over the week and today especially in aid of Red Nose Day. We will have photos from today and our total raised in next weeks newsletter.



School Council, Miss McLeod and Mrs Bi







On Wednesday, Year 1 visited Twycross zoo.

We had a fun and exciting time, even with the terrible wind and the rain! We saw lots of interesting animals in their habitats. Some animals were hiding from us, so we had to look ever so carefully! Mrs Bi loved the pink, elegant flamingos standing on one leg, and Yousaf really enjoyed seeing the penguins swimming in the water.



In the afternoon, we had a session with one of the teachers called Nicky. She taught us all about what animals eat and learnt all about food chains. We now know all about herbivores, carnivores and omnivores. We thought about the animals that we saw in the zoo and were able to identify what they eat. We know that lions are carnivores and zebras are herbivores. We also were so lucky to see a hissing cockroach and stroke a silky, fury chinchilla. We are now looking forward to writing all about our amazing time at the zoo!

Miss Tsang - Year 1 Class Teacher



'St Clement's C of E Academy is a good school where the behaviour and safety of pupils are outstanding' (Ofsted 2014)











Lost Property

Please can parents make sure that **all items of clothing are clearly labelled**. Lost property is getting a little out of control and we are not able to return items as there are no names. We had 27 school jumpers in lost property and only 3 had names!





This week we have had many members of staff take part in the following training opportunities....

Miss Doal

NQT +1 Training

Mrs Nizamis & Miss Tsang

Year I in Action

Mr Ricketts/Mrs Butt/Miss Akers

Mental Health and Wellbeing of Pupils

Mrs Ali, Mr Davis, Miss Shryane, Miss Groom & Mrs Akhtar

I Day 1st Aid Course

Miss Groom and Miss Shryane

LEXIA Training

Armaan Zaid and Zulaikha Ali Sara Hasan Somed and Alexia Moyo Aleesha Hector and Mahliq Fenton-Williams Eghlls Haroun and Mohammed Zain Tavani Copeland and Maryam Fatima Anaisa-Maya Wilson and Moussa Guihini Kacy Trappett and Shelby Ali Kaleem Rose and Emad Haroun

Important Dates

important bates		
March	Tues 28th	Parent's Evenings 3:30pm - 5:30pm
	Thurs 30th	
April	Mon 3rd	End of Term Awards Assembly 9:15am
	Wed 5th	Attendance Award Trip (PM)
	Thurs 6th	Whole School Easter Church Service (PM)
Last Day of Term Friday 7th April		
Easter Holiday Monday 10th - Friday 21st April		
First Day Back Monday 24th April		

Wed 3rd

Expressions Class Photos (more information to follow after Easter)

Monday 8th - Friday 12th ⇒ SATs week

Year 6 SATs....

We know that SATs can be a stressful time for both the pupils taking the them and their parents. If you have any concerns or questions regarding the SATs then please do not hesitate to find me.

Mrs Harris - Year 6 Class Teacher

Head Teacher: Des Ricketts

Deputy Head Teacher: Devina Shryane
Assistant Head Teacher: Jane Nizamis

Butlin Street, Nechells, Birmingham, B7 5NS

Text service for absence: 07535 293094 E-mail: admin@stclemce.bham.sch.uk Website: www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk

Phone: 0121-464-4652

School Blog

http://st-clements-church-ofengland-academy.j2bloggy.com/
Twitter and Instagram

@StClem_Nechells

